
Pre-School Newsletter 
Asalamualakum everyone   

October 15-19 

Theme:  

Trees & Healthy me 

 

REMINDERS  

 Parents please make sure your child is dressed properly 

to play outside, as the weather is getting colder.  

--Sweaters, jackets, gloves, and hats.  

 Please bring an extra shirt for your child to use when 

painting.  

 Parents if you have any questions, concerns, suggestions, 

or any comments. Please contact me in a personal 

message, or call me. Thank you  

 



What is going on in Pre-school this week?  

 
Literacy: Letter F f  

-Students will the upper case letter F and lower case f. 

Students will be able to make the sound of the letter 

Ff. Students will learn new words such as: Fish, 

Flower, Frog, Flamingo, and Fire.  

Social Studies:   

Students will learn about neighborhood. The people 

that live around their neighborhood, the stores, and 

the building. We will compare that with math as we 

talk about the shapes of building and sizes as well.  

Science:  

Students will learn about trees and the parts of a tree. 

Students will also continue to learn about “Health” as 

our theme is about “Healthy me”. This week, students 



will learn about their lungs, balancing themselves, 

dental care, and their heart beat.  

Math:  

Students will be reviewing numbers 5-10. Students 

will be doing all different types of activities with 

numbers.  

Arabic:  

Letter  

Quran: 

Surat Al-Aklas 

Islamic Studies:  

The Five Pillars of Islam  

A-Nasheed Arkan Al- Khamsa  

 

A special “Thank You” to all you wonderful parents for all 

the effort and hard work you put into for our lovely students 

and our school. We thank you all very much. Barak’Allah 

feekum  


